Professor J. A. Dale. Faculty of Arts. 10th. October, 1919. McGill University. Dear Professor Dale:-I am today writing to the General Secretary of the National Conference on Education, 505 Electric Railway Thambers, Winnipeg, Manitoba, in reply to a letter addressed to the Board of Governors by President McLean of the University of Manitoba, informing him that the Governors have appointed you to represent McGill University at the National Conference on Moral Education in the Schools in relation to Canadian Ditizenship to be held in Winnipeg on October 20th. to 22nd. I am enclosing some circulars with reference to this Conference which have been sent to me. I may say that an invitation was also received by the Acting Principal of Macdonald College, and that I have informed Dr. Harrison that you will represent Macdonald College as well as the University as a whole. Hoping that you will have an interesting and profitable time in Winnipeg, I remain Yours very sincerely Enclos. Acting Principal.